
Farewell Courtesy Visit to Chairman of the Joint Chief Of Staff  
 

On September 29, 2020, H.E. Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, 

paid a farewell courtesy call to Major General Yousef Al-Hnaity, Chairman of Joint Chief 

Of Staff, Jordanian Armed Forces. General Al-Hnaity and Ambassador YANAGI 

exchanged views with regard to the defense cooperation and exchanges between the 

two countries. Ambassador YANAGI explained Japanese diplomatic policy will be 

continued under The Suga Cabinet. General Al-Hnaity showed his expectation for 

strengthening the cooperative relationship between Jordanian Armed Forces and Japan 

Ministry of Defense and Japan Self-Defense Forces. 

  

 

 


